November 3, 2021

Ms. Joy Simonton

Director/Purchasing Agent

Williamson County Purchasing Department
100 Wilco Way, Suite P101

Georgetown, Texas 78626

Subject: Recommendation for [FB #211FB23 — Metal Beam Guard Fence (MBGF) In Place

After reviewing all the pertinent information, we have concluded that Southeast Highway
Guardrail and Attenuators, LLC. submitted the overall lowest and best offer for the 21IFB23
bid, Metal Beam Guard Fence (MBGF) In Place. [ recommend to the Williamson County
Commissioners Court that they award Southeast Highway Guardrail and Attenuators, LLC. the
vendor for [FB #211FB23 — Metal Beam Guard Fence (MBGF) In Place.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

2’
r

J. Terron Evertson, P.E.
County Engineer




